[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians:

Every Child Matters.  Chaque Enfant Compte.  Over the last two days, your child(ren) has learned and talked about the importance of Orange Shirt Day.  We hope you will ask him/her about this experience and continue the conversation at home.  Thank you for sharing your children with us!  Their learning journey and growth as individuals is so important to us.
Here are some reminders and updates:
· Save the Date:  Individual Photo Day is October 6th.

· Please help keep our students and staff safe as well as our neighbours happy.  There are still concerns about how parents/guardians are picking up their child(ren) after school.  Please remember that you cannot park in the street or in the drop off lane.  Also, when on foot, please use the sidewalks and cross walk, not the parking lot.  Thank you for your help!

· If you need to pick up your child(ren) early, please email your child’s teacher to let him/her know in advance.  24-hours’ notice is preferred.  Our secretary, principal and vice principal have many additional roles due to COVID.  Your patience and understanding when picking up children early is appreciated.   

· Welcome to Ms. Nemeth who has joined our team as the Division 2 teacher.  

· Please remember to complete your child’s on-line consent forms and the Code of Conduct that was sent home on Friday.  



